RECONSTRUCTION FINANCE CORPORATION
WASHINGTON

W. C. COSTELLO

SPECIAL ASSISTANT April 23’ 1943

TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Dear Mr. Carter:

I have the tear sheet with the stories about
Amon, Jr. and John, Jr., and am so glad for you and
yours that the lad is alive and well. Let me know
if there is any way I can help you at any time.

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours,
T

Mr. Amon G. Carter
Publisher
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